Provincial and Federal Consultation Alert



2021 Federal Budget Consultations

Ministry

House of Commons Standing Committee on Finance

Consultation Deadline

7 August 2020

Summary

The House of Commons' Standing Committee on Finance is hosting pre-budget consultations in advance of the 2021 Budget. The Committee is particularly interested in measures the Federal government could take to restart the Canadian economy as it recovers from the COVID-19 pandemic.

Proposed Form of Input

The City should provide a written submission to the pre-budget consultation process.

Rationale

Preparing a written submission as part of the federal pre-budget consultation process will be important to advance the City's interests as the municipality and our local community recover, resume regular business under the 'new normal,' and prepare for future waves of the pandemic.

Lead

Intergovernmental Services

Link to Ministry Website

https://www.ourcommons.ca/DocumentViewer/en/43-1/FINA/news-release/10797375

Contact Information

Intergovernmental Services

Chief Administrative Office
City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON N1H 3A1
519-37-5602

TTY: 519-826-9771